

INTER OFFICE MEMO

To: Marketing Planning & Legislative Committee **Date:** 02/23/2022

From: Bill Churchill, General Manager Reviewed By: ///C.

SUBJECT: Final Draft 2022 Federal Advocacy Program

Background:

Staff has incorporated comments from the Board of Directors at its February 17, 2022 meeting into a final draft Federal Advocacy Program brochure. As discussed by the Board, staff is bringing this item back to the MP&L Committee for a final review to ensure that it reflects the Board's feedback. The final brochure will be representative of County Connection's 2022 Federal Advocacy Program and will be used during meetings held with our delegation.

Financial Implications:

None.

Recommendation:

Staff recommends the Committee submit all final suggestions as staff will be finalizing the work product prior to the next Board meeting.

Action Requested:

Staff requests that the MP&L Committee review the final draft 2022 Federal Advocacy Program brochure and provide feedback at the March Board meeting.